Ecole Martha Currie Newsflash 2022
Issue #2

Principal's Message

Hello/Bonjour Parents, Students, & Families,

It has been a great first week meeting students and staff, and even some parents outside. Thankyou to
everyone forthe warm welcome!

The Newsflash will be the primary form of communication that we will be using to keep you updated on
currentevents and additionalinformation from within the school and the district. Thankyou fortaking
the time to read this through!

Kind Regards,
Mrs. Jennifer Tarnowski, Principal

tarnowski j@surreyschools.ca
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Mrs. Sara Banjac, Vice Principal

banjac s@surreyschools.ca
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Important Dates
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January 19 - Chips Day
January 27 - Carnaval Spirit Day (more info to come)
January 28 - Hot Lunch
Februaryl - Lunar New Year - wearredand/or gold

February 14 - Valentine's Day - wear red and/or pink and/or white
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February 21 - Family Day - No School
February 25 - Professional Development Day - No School for Students
March 11 - SpiritDay - weargreen

- Last Day of School before Spring Break

March 28 - Schools Reopen

Additional Info
Reminders for Parents

Please do not use the staff parkinglot for drop off or pick up. Our lotis congested, asis, and we do not

have enough parking for staff. When parents pullin, it creates challengesforstaffaswell as presentsa
safetyissue forstudents whoare arrivingand leaving. Thank you foryourcooperation with this.

Hot Lunch

Thank you to our Martha Currie PACfororganizing our hot lunch today. Thank you, as well, to families
for supportingthe PAC. Each lunch thatis ordered throughthe PACis helpingto raise money forour
school. Thismoneythen goesdirectly back to supporting our Martha Currie students.

In the eventthatyour childisaway on hot lunch day, and you have ordered and are wantingto pick up
your child's lunch, please email the PACat marthacurrie.hotlunch@gmail.com and they willset your
child's lunch aside. Please do not email the teacher.

Also, as messagedinlastweek's Newsflash, as a part of our enhanced safety measuresin limiting visitors
to the school, we are nolongerallowing lunch drop offs. Please rememberto send yourchild with a
packedlunch each day. Thank youfor your cooperationand understanding.

Kindergarten Registration

Do you have a childthat was born in2017? If so, it istime to registerforKindergarten! Registration
openedthis past Monday. Registrations may now be completed online. See the link below for more
information and to be directed to the registration link.

Click here formore information on Kindergarten registration
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Daily Health Check

Daily health checks help
keep everybody safe

If you are unsure about sending your child to school, please do the online health check at
https://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1.

You may also download the health check app: https://www.kl2dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/mobile

If your child will be away from school forany reason, please be sure to contact the school office at 604 -
576-8551 to letus know. Voicemailisavailable foryoutoleave amessage outside of regularschool

hours. Please be sure to clearly state your child's firstand last name, grade and/or teacher, and the
reason they will be away from school. We appreciate your help and support with this.

Contact Us
Ecole Martha Currie Elementary
5811 184th Street

Surrey, B.C. V3S 4N2
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604-576-8551

Email: marthacurrie@surreyschools.ca

Website: https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/marthacurrie/Pages/default.aspx

Twitter: @CurrieEcole
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